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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 
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 Bennet Elementary News 
As I am writing this newsletter,   

I am thinking about how this is 

the last newsletter of the school 

year; and how fast the year has 

gone.  I’m so proud of all the 

accomplishments that the students have made 

this year. As this school year comes to a close, I 

want to express how appreciative I am of all the 

parents, and what you do to support your child 

and our district. Thank you for all you do! 

 
The last day of school for students is 

Wednesday,  May 19th.  Dismissal will be at 

regular time of 3:20 PM. There will be NO after 

school rec. on the last day of school. 

 

I want to wish our 6th graders good luck next 

year. You are a fabulous group of students who 

will do great things at the Junior High and 

beyond. Good luck and stop in to visit your 

friends at Bennet Elementary. We will miss you! 

 
I look forward to seeing everyone’s smiling 

faces August 11th for the first day of school.  

Thank you for sharing your child with the staff 

of District OR1! 

 

Have a wonderful summer!  Linde Walter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th GRADE AWARDS 
Please note we will NOT have an awards 

day in May for elementary students. We 

WILL have a 6th grade graduation 

celebration on Tuesday, May 18th at 2:30 

PM. Parents/grandparents are invited to 

attend, but masks and social distancing 

will be required. 

 

 

Summer Enrichment 
For those students who are signed up for 

Summer Enrichment, there will be a 

note going home today reminding you of 

important information regarding 

teachers and transportation. 

 

 
AR AWARDS 

On Wednesday morning 1st through 6th 

grade students will receive their AR 

medals. Parents are not allowed to attend 

the celebration, but we will video each 

grade level’s presentation of the medals 

and post the link on the District 

Website. 
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Lost and Found 

Our Lost and Found area is full—if your 

child has misplaced a clothing item, 

please have them check the “lost and 

found” area in the cafeteria.   

 
2021-22 Open House 

 

August 9th from 5:30-7:00 PM will 

be the Bennet Elementary Open 

House. This will be an opportunity 

for the students to come and meet 

their teacher and bring school 

supplies before the first day of 

school. 

 
 

Upcoming Events   

May 

-18th Sixth Grade Graduation (2:30 PM) 

-19th Last Student Day 

June  

-7th Summer Enrichment Begins 

 

 
There will be no 
afterschool Rec on 
Wednesday, May 19th. 
This will be a 3:20 
dismissal. 

 

Report Cards 

Report cards will be mailed out the week 
of May 24th. Please remember to pay 
any library, lunch, or before/after school 
rec. fees before the last day of school. 
Report cards will be held in the office 
until all fees are paid. 

 

 

 
 

 

 











Meet with us for our fca end of the year event- themed 

"survivor". On sunday, May 16, from 5:30 - 7 at the old 

football field. we will have an intense survivor 

competition complete with food and prizes.   

Survived!
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